PUGET SOUND ENERGY

The Energy To Do Great Things

Fuget Sound Energy
PO Box 97034
Bellevue, WA 98009-9734

PSEcom
January 3, 2011

Mr. David Danner, Executive Director and Secretary
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
P.O. Box 47250

Olympia, Washington 98504-7250

Re:  Docket No. UG-101644
Advice No. 2010-25 — Natural Gas Tariff Filing

Dear Mr. Danner:

On October 1, 2010 Puget Sound Energy (the “Company”) filed with the Commission proposed changes to its
natural gas tariffs affecting approximately 749,031 natural gas customers. The Company provided notice of that
filing pursuant to WAC 480-90-194(2).

The Commission, on October 28, 2010, issued Order 01, Complaint and Order Suspending Tariff Revisions in
order that the Commission could investigate the need for the requested increase. On November 24, 2010, the
Commission issued Order 03, Prehearing Conference Order; Notice of Hearing (Set for March 14, 2011) (“Order
03”). Order 03 provided for a public comment hearing to be held in this docket on March 14, 2011, for which the
Company began issuing notice in the form of a message printed on customer bills.

Following discussion with the Commission’s staff, Public Counsel, and other parties, the Company agreed to
insert a notice of the hearings, as a separate insert, in customer bills.

Pursuant to WAC 480-90-198, Notice Verification and Assistance, the Company is providing this statement that
it is causing to be inserted in customers bills a notice of the public comment hearing in the above-referenced
filing in accordance with WAC 480-90-197, Adjudicative proceedings where public testimony will be taken. The
Company also states that the notice was inserted in customer bills beginning on December 21, 2010 and will
continue until January 20, 2011. A copy of the insert is enclosed. A press release summarizing the published
notice has been issued to the news editors of at least one newspaper of general circulation, at least one television
station and at least one radio station within the Company’s service area.

Please contact Lynn Logen at (425) 462-3872 for additional information. If you have any other questions please
contact me at (425) 462-3495.

Very truly yours,

“low Doy

Tom DeBoer
Director, Federal & State Regulatory Affairs

Enclosure
cc: Simon J. ffitch
Sheree Strom Carson, Perkins Coie





